
Oaklands School
2827 Belmont Ave
Phone: 250-595-2444
Attendance Email: oaklandsattendance@sd61.bc.ca

May 24, 2024

Important Dates 

Saturday, May 25
PAC Fundraiser 

Bottle Drive 

Monday, May 27
Oaklands Totem Celebration

Thursday, May 30
Track - City Finals

Friday, May 31
Hot Lunch - Kernels Popcorn

PAC Fundraiser 
Family Dance - 5:30pm

Friday, June 7
Hot Lunch - Pizza & Booster Juice

Monday, June 10
PAC Meeting in the Library

Friday, June 14
Hot Lunch - Kernels Popcorn

Tuesday, June 18
Fun Day

Tuesday, June 25
Grade 5 Celebration

Thursday, June 27
Last Day of School

June 28 - Sept 2
Summer Break

Tuesday, September 3
Return to School

Congratulations Oaklands track 
athletes on a job well done at 

today’s zone track meet!

If your child is not in grade 5 and you 
are not planning on attending Oaklands 
next school year please let the office 
know as soon as possible.

Freezies  for sale after school 
each Friday during 

May and June.
$2 each

Funds will support Kidsport and 
the Oaklands 

PAC

mailto:oaklandsattendance@sd61.bc.ca
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PAC NEWS
A reminder we will be having a no-sort bottle drive at the school tomorrow, Saturday,  May 25th. Please drop 

off your bottles in the staff parking lot between 10am to 2pm. Please drop off your bottles and help spread 

the word to friends and family! 

Online sales  for the dance have ended, however, you can reserve a cash ticket at the 
door by emailing the PAC at: victoria.oaklands.pac@gmail.com. Limited cash 
concession sales will also be available on site. 

Thanks, PAC Dance Committee
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Reminder: The 
streets around 

Oaklands 
Elementary are a 
school zone. The 
speed limit is 30 

km/h. Drivers 
please slow down 

and be safe.

Track practice schedule for grades 3, 4, and 5. 

Please wear proper running shoes and bring a water bottle. Practices are at Lunch 
recess on Spencer field.

Mondays-  grade 3s 100m and relay 

Tuesdays - grade 4s 100m and relay

Thursdays - 800m only (with cross country)

Fridays - Grade 5s 100m and relay

Summer is coming

330,000 books and 

counting 

Have you found the pink bin in across from the library?

Thanks to you, 1000X5 has sent over 330,000 books into homes of babies and 
preschoolers who have few books. 27 agencies in over 70 programs distribute 3 books in 
a bag to 800-1000 children every month! Including the summer. Please help us fill the 
shelves so more children can climb onto a lap and hear a good story. 


